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March 17, 2020 
 
 
Dear Akron Parents and Families,  
 
Our district has created a plan for students to pick up their necessary learning materials over 
the next few days. This pick up is for essential items only related to instruction. Academic 
resources and instructional plans will be available on our website by Wednesday afternoon.  
 
Elementary Procedure 
On Thursday, March 19, 2020, we will be offering two times for you to pick up your child’s 
supplies if he or she did not take them home already. Children in Kindergarten, Grades 4 and 5 
brought their materials home on Friday.  First, second, and third grade students need their 
chromebook.  Second grade and UPK students need to receive their packets of work. Finally, we 
will have the necessary materials for any student who was absent on Friday, March 13th.  
 
When? 
Thursday, March 19, 2020 from 10:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. and 4:00-7:00 p.m. 
 
Recommended Pick-Up Times 
Please adhere, if possible, to the specific times indicated below in order to avoid congestion.  

• Pre-K and Kindergarten - 10:00-11:00 a.m. and 4:00-5:00 p.m. 
• First and Second Grade - 11:00-12:00 p.m. and 5:00-6:00 p.m. 
• Third, Fourth, and Fifth Grade - 12:00-1:00 p.m. and 6:00-7:00 p.m. 

 
To adhere to all recent safety recommendations, we have arranged pick up so you do not need 
to get out of your car or enter the building. The process will run the same as our daily afternoon 
pick up procedure. It would be very helpful if each family could bring their ID cards to show 
when they pull up. Please see more specific details below. 
 
Where? 
Elementary Side Lot  
 
Parents picking up will enter the Akron Elementary Lot Entrance from Bloomingdale Avenue. 
Parents will pull forward staying to the right side nearest the curb. Please move forward as 
spaces are available. Pull forward as far as possible. Follow the directions from Akron Police for 
traffic flow. 

 
Elementary Pick-Up Procedure:  
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1. As parents or family members pull forward, please tell the name of your child or children to the 
administrator lined along the curb or show your child’s your ID card provided to you earlier in 
the school year. Please note this is for Elementary students only.  

2. The administrator will radio the name of the student to individuals inside who will bring your 
child’s materials out. We ask for your patience as we work to get items out to you quickly, 
though we know there are a large number of students in need of their supplies.  
 
Middle School Procedure 
On Friday, March 20, 2020, we will be offering times for students to pick up their supplies if he 
or she did not take them home already. This supply pick up is limited to items in student lockers 
and teacher resources/handouts, if applicable.  
 
To adhere to all recent safety recommendations, we have arranged for middle school families 
to drive up to Door #22 (door next to the MS cafe) to collect essential materials and 
chromebooks in a controlled process. Families will pull up, give us the student name and we will 
bring you the essential materials from student lockers.  Please understand, we cannot let 
individuals in the building.  School officials will retrieve student materials for you.  Please let us 
know if you need a printed copy of the middle school assignment sheet. 
 
 When? 
Friday, March 20, 2020 from 11:00 a.m. -1:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m. -6:00 p.m. 
 
Where? 
Door #22; Middle School Parking Lot (Near Tennis Courts) 
 
High School Procedure 
On Monday, March 23, 2020, we will be offering times for Junior and Seniors to pick up their 
supplies if he or she did not take them home already. On Tuesday, March 24th, 2020 will be the 
date for Sophomores and Freshman. This supply pick up is limited to items in student lockers 
and teacher resources/handouts, if applicable.  
 
To adhere to all recent safety recommendations, we have arranged for High school families to 
drive up to the flower pot entrance to collect essential materials and chromebooks in a 
controlled process.  Please understand, we cannot let individuals in the building.  School 
officials will retrieve student materials for you.   Families will pull up to the flower pot door, give 
us the student name and we will bring you the essential materials from student lockers.  Please 
be patient as we work through this process.  Please let us know if you need a printed copy of 
the high school assignment sheet.  
 
When? 
Monday, March 23 (Seniors and Juniors) 
Tuesday, March 24, (Sophomores and Freshman) 
 
Recommended Pick-Up Times 
We are going to provide recommended times to avoid congestion.  

• Seniors/Juniors- 10:00 a.m. -11:00 a.m. and 4:00-5:00 p.m. on Monday, March 23. 
• Sophomores/Freshman - 10:00 a.m. -11:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. -5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 

March 24th.  
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Where? 
Flower Pot entrance by the Marquee 
 
Our administrative team appreciates your patience in this unique and ever-changing time for all 
of us. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact any of us in the 
days ahead.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
The Akron Administrative Team  
Todd Esposito, Elementary School Principal 
Caroline Kos, Elementary School Assistant Principal 
Joseph Caprio, Middle School Principal  
Brandon Ricci, High School Principal  
Stephen Dimitroff, High School Assistant Principal  
Timothy Dunham, Director of Special Education 
Dr. Taweepon Farrar, Director of Educational Services 
 


	Patrick D. McCabe

